
Update for Pewsey Area Board

Update from RUSHALL PC

Date of Area Board Meeting 11 May 2015

Headlines/Key Issues

 The lack of a properly planned and considered approach to the A345 road closure and 
diversion through Rushall.

 The lack of any real consultation for the Woodbridge Bridge Closure. Identification of 
dates, plans and consideration of impact.

 The total loss of communication from highways on local streetscene care and support.

 The increased level of speeding traffic through Rushall as identified by CSW.


